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Journal of the National Chiropractic Association 1949 (June); 19(6): 7; journa caption reads: “POSTURE WINNER - Mrs. A.R. Talley,
Bethesda, was judged the winner in the Correct Posture Contest held by the Maryland Chiropractic Association at its spring meeting held
April 30 and May 1. Shown congratulating her is Dr. Joseph Janse, Chicago, Ill., president of the National College of Chiropractic. Looking
onis Dr. Emmett J. Murphy, Washington director of public relations for the National Chiropractic Association.”



